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NEWS from 

U.S. Senator 
Bob Dole 

)Ji 

(R.-Kans.) New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521 
Joe Reppert- Press Secretary 

July 6, 1973 

Senator Bob Dole announced today through his Washington 

office that he had been in contact again with the Public Works 

Committee of the House of Representatives to urge early action 

on the prospectus for the new federal building in Topeka. Dole 

pointed out that the Senate Public Works committee had completed 

favorable action on the prospectus and that when House committee 

action was completed, site selection procedures could begin. 




